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Sub: Promotion of Office Superintendents to the grade of Assistant
Administrative Officer in respect of vacancy year-2019 -
posting on promotion reg.
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Sir,

With reference to the above cited subject, we would like to
refer Directorate’s office order No. 5/52/2020-EC.IV(SC)/820 dated
07-12-2020 vide which 32 No’s office Superintendents have been
promoted to the post of Assistant Administrative Officer out of which
15 No'’s have been allocated PRCH for further posting in the region.

As you are aware the whole world is under the grip covid-19
pandemic and our staff is also facing a lot of hardships and managing
both official and personal life is very difficult under the present
situation. Therefore, it is requested that the option of stations for
posting may be called on the basis of vacancies and the applications
for transfer on completion of tenure or medical ground also be
considered sympathetically for transfer, so that the individual can

exercise his/her choice station for posting, which will help smooth
implementation of orders.

Keeping in view of above and covid-19 pandemic situation,
also to avoiding further unnecessary correspondence regarding
posting we are expecting suitable action from your good self.

Thanking you and with warm regards,

Yours sincerely,

Ravi Kumar Bhatnagar

General Secretary,

Dated |1~ 'R - QDA




